
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

24th November 2017 

Hello everyone 

It has been wonderful to see so many enrichment activities happening in school this 
week. I have enjoyed hearing about all clubs which are up and running, ranging from 
basketball and football to cooking, art and craft, outdoor fun and even bee-keeping. We 
have been delighted to welcome a great team of Bristol University volunteers who are 
helping with homework club, More 4 Kids, Code club and piano lessons! We have also 
had volunteer tutors from Jacari, some of whom support children in their own homes 
and some who come to school to offer support with reading and wider learning. 

The Scouts have been meeting here at school every Thursday from 5.30-6.30. The ‘1st 
Dings’ group are still welcoming interested children aged 6 and up who are looking for 
new challenge and adventure!  

This weekend there is an opportunity for all Hannah More families to visit ‘We the 
Curious’ (the new name for At-Bristol) for free. Make sure you take along the special 
leaflets that have been handed out this week. I am really proud that we have a team of 
parents who are volunteering over the weekend - thank you in advance for representing 
our school! Parents have also been busy with some new ‘Family Funs’ sessions this week 
as well as all the usual range of adult learning opportunities. 

As the weather gets colder, please can I remind parents that children need a warm coat in 
school every day. And please remember to name all your child’s belongings as we have 
our usual mountain of lost property! 

Have a good weekend, 

Sue Ramsay,  

Headteacher. 

Year 1:  Arifa and Suweyda 

Year 2:  Summeya and Riyan 

Year 3:  Zakeriye and Ibrahim A 

Year 4:  Numa and Mohamed  

Year 5:  Linaz and Fahad 

Year 6:  Yaasir and Anastasia 

Reception Class have asked that if your child has recently come home in any 

“spare” clothes from the school, please could they be brought back in for re-use. 



Please see posters around the 

school for full menu options.  

 

Hannah More family     

theatre trip! 

       Thursday 14th Dec 6.20 - 9.00pm.  

 (The Show is suitable for children age 5 and up.) 

Tickets from the office from December!! 

  Ask Ruth for further details. 

FREE TASTER SESSIONS for Parents/Carers 

At: Hannah More Primary School  

Time: 9.30am - 11.30am  

Dates: Friday 19 January, 26 January, 2 February  

Cost: FREE with Crèche provided   

Contact: mpcp.bristol@gmail.com or speak to Ruth at school. 

Mindfulness for Parents  

Scouting helps you learn lots of new and 

amazing skills – and you get to earn 

badges and rewards along the way! 

We are really pleased with how the 

Scouts taster sessions have been going - 

there are still spaces if your child wishes 

to join up before the age groups are split. 

(please note that parents will need to stay with 

their child  for the first few sessions) 

Thursdays 5:30 - 6:30pm at Hannah More 



A Year 4 Panto Spectacular 
On Thursday 14th December. The show starts at 2:pm 

at Hannah More Primary School (Main Hall) 

Cinderella’s  

Strictly  

Christmas 

Reception Performance  

Wednesday 13th December. Please arrive for 

1:45pm, Main Hall at Hannah More. 



   

 


